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State Funding for Housing and Homelessness 

2019-20 to 2024-25 ● Displayed by entity type 

(displayed by program and activity on opposite page) 

 

Questions? Contact Ben Adler, Director of Public Affairs, at badler@counties.org 

Sources: Contact CSAC for specific sources of fiscal data collected to create these charts. 

 

 

In recent years, the state has dedicated significant resources to addressing the state’s housing shortage and 

homelessness crisis. The funds have been distributed by several state agencies, across many fiscal years, allocated 

via dozens of different programs, and awarded to hundreds of agencies. As a result, it can be difficult to clearly 

determine what activities were funded, the amount of funding awarded, and the entities that received funding.  

The two charts on this handout show how much the state has spent on housing and homelessness programs and 

what entities were awarded these funds. CSAC gathered publicly available information from a variety of state 

agencies and determined that between fiscal year 2019-20 to data available as of current fiscal year 2024-25, 10 

state agencies have been allocated or awarded $29.5 billion.  

The chart below shows a summary of the types of entities awarded state funding. 



  
California State Association of Counties®  

California State Association of Counties®  

1100 K Street, Suite 101 | Sacramento, CA 95814 

 

 

CSAC Officers 
President 

Jeff Griffiths 

Inyo County 

1st Vice President 

Susan Ellenberg 

Santa Clara County 

2nd Vice President 

Luis Alejo 

Monterey County 

Past President 

Bruce Gibson 

San Luis Obispo County 

CEO 

Graham Knaus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘ 

 

 

 

State Funding for Housing and Homelessness 

2019-20 to 2024-25 ● Displayed by program and activity 

(displayed by entity type on opposite page) 

 

 

 

 

In recent years, the state has dedicated significant resources to addressing the state’s housing shortage and 

homelessness crisis. The funds have been distributed by several state agencies, across many fiscal years, allocated 

via dozens of different programs, and awarded to hundreds of agencies. As a result, it can be difficult to clearly 

determine what activities were funded, the amount of funding awarded, and the entities that received funding.  

 The two charts on this handout show how much the state has spent on housing and homelessness programs and 

what entities were awarded these funds. CSAC gathered publicly available information from a variety of state 

agencies and determined that between fiscal year 2019-20 to data available as of current fiscal year 2024-25, 10 

state agencies have been allocated or awarded $29.5 billion.  

The chart below shows a summary of the activities and programs awarded state funding. 

Questions? Contact Ben Adler, Director of Public Affairs, at badler@counties.org 

Sources: Contact CSAC for specific sources of fiscal data collected to create these charts. 

 

 


